
Charlotte FSDO FAA Safety Team presents:

Icing Got You Down?

Learn about WInter Operations and how to
operate safer in the coming winter months. Don't
be fooled that the weather is "not to bad here" but
your flying to a higher altitude airport with a
colder front approaching and with a precipitation
forecast.  So, have all your questions ready! 
Don't miss this exclusive briefing.  Click on the
link below and register TODAY!
Directions: From Rt 321 go east on Hwy 64/Rt 18. Turn left
on Bethel Colony Rd till it ends at Wildwood Rd. Turn right on
Wildwood. Stay on Wildwood and look for sign and gate on
left. Drive down gravel road to main meeting building at
airport. 
Click here for a map.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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